
Secretary General of the ACS will make a presentation at the 1st High-Level Forum on
Korea – Caribbean Partnership

Port of Spain, (September 28th 2011) The Secretary General of the ACS will attend the 1st High-
Level Forum on Korea-Caribbean Partnership, Seoul, Republic of Korea on October 6th 2011. The
Forum’s main objective is to develop a new vision for co-prosperity between Korea and the
Caribbean States.

The Secretary General is expected to make a presentation on the agenda of the Association of
Caribbean States. He is also expected to be part of a panel, fulfilling the role of a moderator along
with other Ministers. This event will be attended by the Honourable Kim Sung-hwan, Minister of
Foreign Affairs and Trade as well as the Chairman of Korea-Central America & Caribbean
Businessmen’s Association.


